January 7, 2011
 
Ezio Bonanni
 
SUBJECT: 2011 ASTM Johnson Conference on Asbestos
 
Dear Presenter:
 
Thank you for submitting the abstract of a paper, 
Asbestos, the killer for humans and the environment, 
for the 2011 Johnson Conference (see http://www.astm.org/D22_Johnson.htm). We are pleased to inform you that the conference and session chairs have selected your paper, 
one of 113 submitted, for presentation in 
Session 6, Litigation Involving Science, Thursday morning, July 28; co-chairs Steve Hays (shays@ghp1.com) and Drew VanOrden (drew@rjlg.com), 
based on the abstract. Each presenter has been allotted a 20-minute time slot (16 minutes for the presentation and 4 minutes for questions and answers). 
We recognize that this is a very short time slot, but fitting in the large number of excellent abstracts has made this necessary. All presentations are expected to be in 
Power-Point-compatible format and should be given to your Session Chair a half hour before your session begins. 
 
If for any reason you cannot present your paper at the Johnson Conference, please notify us immediately in writing so that we can substitute another paper.
 
Thanks again for your contribution to the conference.  We are looking forward to seeing you in Burlington in July. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Larry Pierce, PhD                     
Johnson Conference Co-Chair                            
